
 OPEN DAY  

FOR PARENTS OF CHILDREN ENTERING PRIMARY 

ONE IN SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

TUESDAY 6 DECEMBER 2022 from 1.30pm—3.00pm 

 

Applications can be made online from 12 noon on 10th 

January 2023 until 12 noon on 27th January 2023 on the 

Education Authority website. 

If you would like help to complete this form, please contact 
the school – we will gladly assist.   

If you would like any further information or would like to 
discuss anything with a member of staff, 

please contact us on 90 326791. 


